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 "If you don't know where you are going, you might wind up someplace else" 
           Yogi Berra 
 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
Those who truly know me, know that I have a soft-spot for occupational therapists. And those who do 
know me, instantly know why. 
 
This week's Departmental Acknowledgement goes to Anne -Marie Goyette of our Division of General 
Pediatrics. For doing what comes naturally for her. 
 
Anne-Marie started her career as a health professional as an occupational therapist. A graduate of 
McGill's School of Physical and Occupational Therapy (aka SPOT), she worked as a pediatric OT here at 
the MCH. She decided to switch tracks and moved over to a medical degree at UdeM followed by a 
residency in pediatrics at the Children's Hospital of Eastern Ontario in Ottawa where she was Chief 
Resident. Medicine's (and pediatrics') gain was unfortunately occupational therapy's loss. 
 
Not surprisingly for someone who was a pediatric OT at one point, she was most attracted to 
Developmental Pediatrics as a sub-
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